
From: Phillip Ryan <legal@aha.org.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 27 November 2019 5:22 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2019/17; AM2017/59; AM2017/57; AM2016/15; AM2016/13 
 
Dear Associate,  
 
During the course of the 4 yearly review of modern awards, the Australian Hotels 
Association (AHA) has in various matters appeared for the Accommodation Association of 
Australia (AAOA) and the Motor Inns and Motel Accommodation Association (MIMAA). 
 
We hereby advise that the AHA no longer appears for AAOA or MIMAA in any remaining 
matter before the Fair Work Commission.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 

    Phillip Ryan 
    National Director, Legal and Industrial Affairs 

           

P:  02 8218 1855 
M:  0418 602 989 
E:  legal@aha.org.au  
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